ALR revitalization
Friday, February 22, 2019

3:24 PM
Subject ALR revitalization
From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX
To ‘Terry Robert'
Sent Thursday, February 22, 2018 2:40 PM
Attach t

achments e |

3 /I »
AG ALR
Revitalizati...

Hello Terry,

| just wanted to alert you to this opportunity to provide input regarding the ALR revitalization.
Agriculture came up during the Minister's recent meeting with Brian in Smithers and | just wanted to
make sure you were aware of this opportunity for the Watershed Roundtable to participate.

All the best,
Tristan

From: Terry Robert [mailto:trobert@fraserbasin.bc.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 9:17 AM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Cc: Steve Litke; Brian Frenkel

Subject: Thank You - Nechako Watershed Roundtable Meeting - Jan 25 (11:30am to 12:15pm) -
Smithers BC - Minister Donaldson’s office

Dear Tristan (Steve and Brian Copied),

| really appreciated your work to accommodate an opportunity for the Nechako Watershed
Roundtable Core Committee representatives to speak with Minister Donaldson on January 25th.

On behalf of the Co-Chairs, please find attached a thank you letter expressing their additional
appreciation.

Please feel free to contact us if we can be of assistance - or to further discuss any potential areas of
collaboration.

Sincerely,

Terry Robert

Senior Manager

Fraser Basin Council

Email: trobert@fraserbasin.bc.ca
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contact info for President Jesse Blake

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:23 PM

Subject | contact info for President Jesse Blake

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

To ‘general @bcfff.bc.ca'

Sent Thursday, February 22, 2018 3:50 PM
Hello,

| am following up on correspondence received from the BCFFF dated Jan 23, 2018 (signed by Jim
Culp for the President), and another dated Feb 12, 2018 (signed Pat Micek for the President).

I would like to clarify the positon of the BCFFF as outlined in these two letters. Please have Jesse
Blake contact me at his earliest convenience.

Thank you,

Tristan Jones

Executive Assistant to the

Honourable Doug Donaldson

Minister of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural Development

t 778.584.4285 f 250.387.1040
The content§ of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also
be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this

transmission in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its attachments, if any.
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FW,5.22

Friday, February 22, 2019

3:17 PM
Subject FW:s.22
From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX
To Hiltner, Clementine FLNR:EX
Sent Tuesday, February 6, 2018 9:30 AM
Attachments

L

IMG_0816

HI Clementine,
More emails regarding this foreshore issue.
Basicallys.22

s.22

$.22 and that is why it has been
forwarded to me to try to find resolution.
Thanks for your assistance in trying to figure this one out.
Tristan

From: Rathje, Leanne [mailto:Leanne.Rathje@leg.bc.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 9:12 AM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: FW s.22

From;s.22

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2018 10:10 PM

To: Leonard.MLA, Ronna-Rae <Ronna-Rae.Leonard. MLA@leg.bc.ca>; Rathje, Leanne
<Leanne.Rathje@leg.bc.ca>

Subject: $-22
Hello Leanne,
| really need your help now. | sent you an email last Thursday, February 1st with an update
but you haven't had a chance to replys.22

s.22

§.22 . May
| please come in and see you or could you possibly come out to my property again to see for
yourself what the site looks like with the rocks. | did send you a photo but perhaps if you see
for yourself what the real situation is you can better advocate for me. The only good news is
that those very rocks prevented further damage to what is left of the Crown land in
guestion during extreme high water and storm events we have recently experienced. As you

know | have been waiting since September for $-22 to address the urgent situations
5.22
.22 In anticipation of storm damage and in the absence of any response to

my report | had the rocks placed next to the seawall according to whatever guidelines |
could research to expedite a preventive measure.

| sincerely hope to speak with you tomorrow (Monday) to hear your comments. I'll call your
office in the morning.

Thank you,
s.22
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FW: 522

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:23 PM

Subject | FW 8.22

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

To Rathje, Leanne LASS:EX

Sent Wednesday, February 7, 2018 9:37 AM
Hi Leanne,

Here is the Ministry’s response regarding $:2

2 issues.

I will call you as well.

CEB received a report of violation froms'22

on September 13, 2017.

The nature of the report was that her property had been damaged as a direct result of a
seawall built on the foreshore in front of the neighbouring property.

The subject seawall was built approximately 23 years ago and is in trespass as it is located on

Crown land.

CEB spoke withs-22 on September 22, 2017, September 28, 2017, and again in January
2018.

CEB informecs.22 | that her complaint had been received, and that the matter was
being dealt with according to policy and procedure.

CEB informed s:22 -hat she would be contacted if more information was needed but as
the allegation was against a third party she will not be updated on the status of the matter.
CEB prc:\a'idecs'22 with the information she required in order to do works to protect

her property. Specifically she will require a Land Act authorization to do any works on the
Crown Land in front of her property, or alternatively if she wanted to do the protection works
on her property, a development permit from the Regional District would be required as a
bylaw exists regulating that specific activity.

No Land Act authorisations, nor development permits have been issued tc®
s.22

22

Shoreline protection work was done by in opposition of statutory requirements.

CEB is working with Land Tenures in accordance with the CEB Lands Procedure to resolve the initial
complaint.
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FW: Discovery Island Group

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:21 PM

Subject | FW: Discovery Island Group

I From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

I To . Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX

I Cc - Renneberg, Tim FLNR:EX

I Sent I Tuesday, February 13, 2018 10:04 AM I

| spoke to Ralph Keller (Discovery Island Group), and told him you would be in touch regarding a
meeting sometime between March 20-22", Lynne Stone, MCT’s EA would like info on MDDs travel
plans, see below.

Thanks,

Tristan

From: Stone, Lynne TRAN:EX

Sent: Friday, February 9, 2018 4:44 PM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: Re: Discovery Island Group

Thanks for the update Tristan

We are working on tour dates for MCT so it would be helpful in our planning to know the
North island date asap for your minister.

Sun is shining here. I hope it stays for a bit.

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.

———————— Original message --------

From: "Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX" <Tristan.Jones@gov.bc.ca>

Date: 2018-02-09 4:31 PM (GMT-08:00)

To: "Stone, Lynne TRAN:EX" <Lynne.Stone@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Discovery Island Group

Hi Lynne,

We are trying to book a meeting with this group sometime between March 20-22 when MDD travels
up island. I will let you know more when his plans are firmed up.

Have a good weekend.

Tristan
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FW: Fort St. John Métis Society Discretionary Direct Award Forest

License

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:23 PM

Subject | FW: Fort St. John Métis Society Discretionary Direct Award Forest License

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX
To McLaren, Kenn FLNR:EX; Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX
Sent Tuesday, February 27, 2018 3:02 PM

Didn't we have a meeting request from Dunkley Lumber. If so, this may provide some context.
Not sure why it was sent to Minister's MLA account.

Tristan

From: Donaldson.MLA, Doug [mailto:Doug.Donaldson.MLA@Ieg.bc.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 1:42 PM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX
Subject: FW: Fort St. John Métis Society Discretionary Direct Award Forest License

From: Van Dolah, Greg FLNR:EX [mailto:Greg.VanDolah@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 8:27 AM

To: 'M Fenton' :s.22

Cc: Donaldson.MLA, Doug <Doug.Donaldson.MLA@leg.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: Fort St. John Métis Society Discretionary Direct Award Forest License

Just some clarification for some of your bullets.

Margaret:

To clarify a couple of points within your summary.

You acknowledged and agreed that the major licensee, Canfor Fort St. John, is willing to receive as
much volume as we could provide, as there is a shortage of harvesting operations in the North Peace

TSA;

.13

You acknowledged that Dunkley Lumber Ltd. has an established rail shipping arrangement to move
timber from Taylor to their Hixon mill;

| acknowledged that Dunkley Lumber has won a BCTS TSL bid and that volume from these sales is

being rail shipped from Taylor. | do not know if they continue to have an arrangement to continue
this opportunity.
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Thanks Margaret for the meeting.

Greg

Greg Van Dolah

Peace Resource District

District Manager

Phone (250) 784-1201] Cell (250) 719-5379 Fort Nelson Forest District A/District Manager Phone
(250) 774-5520 Forests, Lands and Natural Resource Operations and Rural Development / Northeast
Region CONSIDER A CAREER IN B.C.’s NORTH

----- Original Message-----
From:$-22 _ ‘

Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 6:38 AM

To: Van Dolah, Greg FLNR:EX

Cc: Donaldson.MLA, Doug LASS:EX; Fraser.MLA, Scott LASS:EX; Davies.MLA, Dan LASS:EX; cmorin-
dalcol@mnbc.ca; fsjmetis; gbiggar@mnbc.ca; region3captain@bcmanr.ca; ddrown@mnbc.ca; Gall,
Chris

Subject: Fort St. John Métis Society Discretionary Direct Award Forest License

Dear Mr. Van Dolah,

Attached is a letter summarizing our meeting regarding the Fort St. John Métis Society's
Discretionary Direct Award Forest License request.

Kindest Regards,

Margaret Fenton BSc Exec MBA PAg RPF
Willow North Environmental Consulting

willownorth.ca
§.22
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FW: Friends of the Seven Sisters

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:22 PM

Subject | FW: Friends of the Seven Sisters

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX
To Donaldson, Doug FLNR:EX
Sent Friday, February 9, 2018 4:13 PM

Did you ever speak to MGH about this?
Tritan

From: nancy pedersen [mailto:s.22
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2018 12:53 PM
To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: Friends of the Seven Sisters

Hi Tristan -

We just wanted to follow up on our meeting last month with the Mlnister. Jevan Hansard did
call us a couple of days later to tell us his team was indeed looking into our concerns and he
felt we had some very valid ones.

Our group was wondering, though, if anything came of the intention of Minister Donaldson
to speak with Minister Heyman. He said he would bring up the park perspective and role and
also speak to him re the professional reliance concerns.

Is there anything you can update us on at this point??
thanks so much Tristan!!

Nancy Pedersen
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FW: FYI - IB - Douglas fir bark beetle open house - Prince George

Friday, February 22, 2019

3:24 PM
Subject FW: FYI - IB - Douglas fir bark beetle open house - Prince George
From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX
To 5.22
Sent Wednesday, February 14, 2018 1:40 PM
Attachments m
=
DFB_pamph
let
|_poE |
=
DFB Intro &
Biology_N...
|_poE |
-+
DFB
Managem...
H 5.22

Here are some resources that have been provided by staff in the Ministry. Our Entomologist Lorraine
has offered assistance as well. You are is welcome to call her at 250-828-4179 .

Other information provided includes:

FLNRORD does not have jurisdiction on private land unless there is an emergency threatening
adjacent crown land. Douglas Fir Beetle found naturally throughout the southern interior so this is
considered part of the landowner’s responsibility to look after trees on their own property. Having
trees on your property does come with its own cost depending on whether or not you want to keep
them alive or prevent the beetles from spreading to their neighbours property. FLNRORD can
provide guidance and information on managing them but would not be is not in the position to
provide funding

Hope this helps.

Tristan

Tristan Jones

Executive Assistant to the

Honourable Doug Donaldson

Minister of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural Development

t 778.584.4285 f 250.387.1040

The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also
be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this

transmission in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its attachments, if any.
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FW: Info for Minister Dix

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:22 PM

Subject | FW: Info for Minister Dix

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX
To Yeung, Lucinda HLTH:EX
Sent Tuesday, February 13, 2018 8:13 AM

Happy Throne Speech Day Lucinda,

Sounds like all went well in Terrace. A short recap below from Ted Ramsey.
Cheers,

Tristan

From: Ted Ramsey [mailto $-22 S
Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2018 11:49 AM
To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: Re: Info for Minister Dix

Hi Tristan, went to Robbin Austin house, he hosted Adrian Dix

It was great informal get together, got to meet Minister Dix

and have a short conversation, I mentioned that I had

sent a info package through you, he hadn’t had the time to

read it yet, I indicated to him not a problem, if it sparked his

Interest I would be glad to talk to him, short sweet and much

Appreciated, the whole event was very well done.

Had a short conversation with Amanda -his staff person, same Results, so I am hoping it will
catch his interest!

Thank you so much, your help went a long way to

Have that short conversation, and I didn’t ambush him!

There was a offer to speak with him, other folks spoke to

him with there, issues as well, it was well done.

Nathen was at the announcement next day, I spoke to him

Re the centre, he also supports the idea, so hopefully more traction!!!

Thank you for your time

Cheers TR

Sent from my iPad

On Feb 8, 2018, at 12:51 PM, Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX <Tristan.Jones@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Ted,

| have forwarded to his staff, but can’t guarantee with travel etc that he will get the info
before tonight’s reception. Yes, please don’t ambush him!

Thank you,

Tristan

From: Ted Ramsey [mailtos-22

Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 12:40 PM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: Fwd: Info for Minister Dix

Hi Tristan, short notice, Minister Dix is coming to Terrace

For a announcement tomorrow, and I plan to attend a open

House function tonight at Robbin Austins residence.

If there is a opportunity, I want to bring our plan for a seniors

Centre to Minister Dix attention, I don’t want to ambush the

Man, is it possible to forward this copy of a executive summary to Minister Dix staff, I
believe it will be of interest ?

I will have a copy with me as well.
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I am also attending the announcement at 11 Friday
Thank you for your time

Cheers

TR

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:
From: Floyd Wickie 22 i

Date: February 8, 2018 at 9:51:25 AM PST

Subject: Info for Minister Dix

Ted - Attached is the new three page visual along with
the executive summary.
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FW: Info for Minister Dix

Friday, February 22, 2019

3:22 PM
Subject FW: Info for Minister Dix
From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX
To Yeung, Lucinda HLTH:EX
Sent Thursday, February 8, 2018 12:49 PM
Attachments 2
MFHFExecS
ummary
7=\ W
= |
ATT00001
a
Multi
Faceted H...
7=\ W
= |
ATT00002
Hi Lucinda,

Please see below. This gentleman is very passionate about this project. He has had a meeting with
MDD about it because they are planning to heat it with a biomass facility.

Tristan

From: Ted Ramsey [mailt$-22

Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 12:40 PM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: Fwd: Info for Minister Dix

Hi Tristan, short notice, Minister Dix is coming to Terrace

For a announcement tomorrow, and I plan to attend a open

House function tonight at Robbin Austins residence.

If there is a opportunity, I want to bring our plan for a seniors

Centre to Minister Dix attention, I don’t want to ambush the

Man, is it possible to forward this copy of a executive summary to Minister Dix staff, I
believe it will be of interest ?

I will have a copy with me as well.

I am also attending the announcement at 11 Friday

Thank you for your time

Cheers

TR

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Floyd Wickie $-22
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Date: February 8, 2018 at 9:51:25 AM PST

Subject: Info for Minister Dix

Ted - Attached is the new three page visual along with the
executive summary.
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FW: Minister Donaldson meeting confirmation

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:20 PM

Subject | FW: Minister Donaldson meeting confirmation

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX
To Munroe, Ryan FLNR:EX
Sent Friday, February 2, 2018 1:16 PM

Sorry meeting @10:30.

From: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2018 1:11 PM

To: Munroe, Ryan FLNR:EX

Subject: FW: Minister Donaldson meeting confirmation
Attendees for Cheslatta Carrier meeting Feb 9@ 11.
Tristan

From: Jessi Jack [mailto:jjack@cheslatta.com]

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 9:51 AM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: Re: Minister Donaldson meeting confirmation
Good Morning Tristan

Attending the meeting will be Chief Corrina Leween, Councillor Ted Jack, Mike Robertson,
Jeannie Kanakos, and James Rakochy, for a total of 5 people.

Thank you.

Jessi Jack

Executive Assistant

Cheslatta Carrier Nation

Work: 250-694-3334

Cell: 250-692-6955

Fax: 250-694-3632

On Mon, Jan 29, 2018 at 9:28 AM, Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX <Tristan.Jones@ gov.bc.ca>
wrote:

Good morning Jessie,

I would like to confirm the meeting with Chief Corrina Leween and Minister Donaldson in
Smithers on February 9 — 10:30 — to 11:30 am.

Please confirm other attendees and topics for discussion as soon as possible.

I will confirm venue when I know how many will be attending.

Thank you,

Tristan Jones

Executive Assistant to the

Honourable Doug Donaldson

Minister of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural Development
t 778.584.4285 £ 250.387.1040

The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also
be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If vou have received this
transmission in ervor, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its attachments, if any.
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FW: Questions from Constituent

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:20 PM

Subject | FW: Questions from Constituent

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

To Hosseinzadeh, Nick LASS:EX

Sent Friday, February 2, 2018 10:57 AM
Hi Nick,

I’'m sorry these questions have taken so long to answer. Responses had to be drawn for various
branches not only in our Ministry, but Ministry of Environment as well.

Please see below and pass along to your constituent.

Thank you,

Tristan Jones

Executive Assistant to the

Honourable Doug Donaldson

Minister of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural Development

t 778.584.4285 f 250.387.1040
The contents of. this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also
be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this

transmission in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its attachments, if any.

1) How much funding is planned for wildlife management and conservation?

In past years, FLNRORD has committed approximately $19 million to base program areas for wildlife
conservation staff and operations. This is in addition to other agencies (e.g., Ministry of Environment
Ecosystems and Conservation Officer Service) and the multiple initiatives and funds that are
available through partnerships that are directed towards wildlife conservation (e.g., Habitat
Conservation Trust Foundation, Forest Enhancement Society, Land Based Investment Strategy).
Budgets for the next fiscal year are not confirmed. However, we are committed to improving wildlife
management and habitat conservation for the province and a sufficient and sustainable funding
model is part of that commitment.

2) The province recently experienced an exceptionally damaging fire season. The Province has
restricted access for hunters in several fire affected areas. How much funding is the government
committing to the scientific study of post-fire effects on wildlife?

We have reprioritized some of our existing priorities to better understand the impacts of the fire.
This information will be used to inform research questions and budgeting decisions

3) Two particular decisions have been made recently, the grizzly bear trophy hunt ban and the
restricted access to areas affected by fire.

How much funding has the government committed to educating ministry staff on the importance
of committing to science based wildlife and conservation policy decisions as opposed to politically
or socially motivated wildlife and conservation policy decisions?

There are no funds specifically dedicated to this subject, however formal training and education,
focused on natural resource sciences, is an integral component to the hiring process for staff tasked
with wildlife and habitat management. It is important to understand that modern wildlife
management must take into consideration social, economic, environmental, and ecological variables
and integrate them into the decision making process. Science, including social sciences, is a key, but
not sole, component to inform wildlife management decisions.

A broader segment of the public is expressing interest in the management of wildlife in the province,
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and a wider range of interests, values, and opinions are being presented; these human dimensions
of wildlife management are an important component that cannot be ignored, avoided, or
marginalized. As society changes, the value that the public places in wildlife evolves, and wildlife
managers must adapt to ensure that wildlife is being managed in the public trust for the benefit of
both current and future generations.

4) There are several species of plants and animals in BC that are actually threatened with
imminent extinction, and yet these species do not appear in the public conservation. At the same
time the grizzly bear, an iconic species that qualifies as charismatic mega fauna, dominates
mainstream media and social media. How much funding has the government committed to a
public awareness campaign about the serious threats of extinction and extirpation faced by BC
species other than grizzly bears?

Government has made the commitment to enact legislation for British Columbia to address species
at risk. Ministry staff are working towards this right now.

We will be embarking on public and stakeholder engagement in the New Year to gather input about
elements of the future legislation and to raise awareness about species at risk. Legislation will
enable species at risk to be specifically identified and listed for the purpose of providing them with
legal protection.

Species at risk conservation cannot be achieved solely by legislation; voluntary stewardship
programs are also important. The province helps support stewardship through partnerships with
others. One example is the Species and Ecosystems at Risk Local Government Working Group. This is
a collection of municipal, regional and provincial government workers who collaborate on species
and ecosystems issues. This group works to protect species and ecosystems at risk on private and
local government lands. Membership now includes over 95 local governments.

5) Many mountain caribou in BC are threatened with extirpation. Very few of these herds are
subject to a resident hunt, but many are subject to habitat loss through resource extraction, and a
concurrent expansion of competing ungulates and related predators (referred to by scientists as
"apparent competition"). The Itcha ligachuz herd which resides in the Itcha ligachuz Provincial
Park has previously been subject to a General Open Season hunt, but as of last year have been
changed to a Limited Entry Hunt due to population concerns. This herd and this location is not
subject to habitat destruction caused by resource extraction , but is exposed to the threats of
apparent competition. How much funding has the government committed to the comparative
study of the Itcha ligachuz herd and other mountain caribou herds in the province?

The Itcha-ligachuz subpopulation is one of the most southerly distributed populations within the
distribution of southern mountain caribou. Their 9457 km2 range lies in the northwestern Cariboo
Region and encompasses the Chilcotin Plateau, the Itcha and ligachuz Mountains in the Fraser
Plateau ecoregion. This area was heavily impacted by the Mountain Pine Beetle infestation starting
in the late 90s resulting in large swathes of mature pine forests being largely dead. Subsequent
salvage harvest of these forests has resulted in fragmentation of the landscape which was not typical
prior to the MPB. More recently (2017), large wildfires have impacted this landscape as well and the
complete effect of these on caribou habitat has not been completely assess at this point.

The Itcha — ligachuz caribou population has been the subject of numerous research projects and
monitoring efforts. These started in the late 1980s and have continued to date. Efforts have been
focused on population size and composition, habitat use, food availability, and more recently
predation effects and predator populations.

Four population surveys have been completed since 2009 (2009, 2010, 2014, 2017) as well as a wolf
population survey in 2016. A Master’s of Science thesis was written on the population dynamics of
the herd. Research has and continues to be conducted into use of MPB impacted forests and the
effect of MPB on food availability (lichen)

6) The Chilko River and Thompson River steelhead populations are severely threatened. It is
thought that much of the mortality can be attributed to a federally approved chum salmon fishery
in which the steelhead are caught as by catch. How much funding has the government committed
to the study of this problem, and how much funding has been committed to engage with the
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Federal Department of Fisheries and Oceans to resolve this conservation disagreement?

It is believed that the opening of non-selective commercial fisheries for chum in the lower Fraser
River is the most immediate short-term threat to the continuing decline of Interior Fraser Steelhead.
These commercial fisheries are under the federal responsibility of DFO and until we see a change to
more selective based fisheries, steelhead will continue to be threatened.

e The BC government commits the staff time effort to addressing this problem equivalent to
$100,000 per year (Take this out but 210 days @ $500 per day)

e The BC government does have money set aside for meetings between the province and DFO to
discuss this issue and review of data from Albion test fishery to develop escapement
predictions (Rob Bison)

e Support is also provided via HCTF & FFSBC to collect stock assessment information including,
Steelhead Harvest Questionnaire $25,000, Thompson River Guardian Program-525,000, Chilko
Steelhead spawner escapement and Thompson stock assessment-$76,000

7) Given the extent of unnecessary mortality across many species, but particularly in regard to
grizzly bears as a result of highway and railway collisions, how much funding has the government
committed to reducing this mortality through scientifically recommend measures such as traffic
overpasses, exclusionary fencing and early warning devices?

There are various programs in place in the province that seek to mitigate road and rail mortality of

wildlife in the province. Information on wildlife exclusion systems in place through the Ministry of

Transportation and Infrastructure is available at

https://www.th.gov.bc.ca/publications/eng publications/environment/references/Wildlife Fencing
Program 2014.pdf.

In the Omineca and Skeena regions of the province there are studies in place, including the
installation of wildlife exclusion fencing, along CN railway corridors from the Robson Valley to
Smithers. More information on this project is available in the attached PDF documents that describe
the evolution of this project since 2010.
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FW: Tree Farm License 61 and the Integrity of the Juan de Fuca

Marine Trail
Friday, February 22, 2019

3:23 PM
Subject FW: Tree Farm License 61 and the Integrity of the Juan de Fuca Marine Trail
From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX
To Fogg, Bruce PREM:EX
Cc 'John.Horgan@leg.bc.ca'
Sent Tuesday, February 27, 2018 9:11 AM
Attachments )
Response

from Chief...
Hi Bruce, -
The Chief Forester responded ™ on Dec 6.

Please see attached.

Let me know if | can assist in any other way.

Tristan

From: Fogg, Bruce PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 2:49 PM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Cc: Mitchell-Starkey, Maureen LASS:EX

Subject: FW: Tree Farm License 61 and the Integrity of the Juan de Fuca Marine Trail

Afternoon Tristan. Thank you for speaking with me this afternoon.

Is it possible for you to please ask the Ministry to respond on behalf of Premier, and copy Premier’s
consit office with reply.

Bruce Fogg

Executive Assistant (Constituency)

Premier John Horgan, MLA

Langford-Juan de Fuca

250-391-2801

c) 250-208-2179

From:s.22 B

Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2017 2:18 PM

To: Horgan.MLA, John <John.Horgan.MLA@Ieg.bc.ca>

Subject: Tree Farm License 61 and the Integrity of the Juan de Fuca Marine Trail

The Right Honourable John Horgan

Premier, Province of British Columbia

Dear Premier Horgan:

You are well aware that the Juan de Fuca Marine Trail is a precious and economically valuable asset
on Vancouver Island which needs to be secured against encroaching resource development.

| have had the opportunity to recently meet with Angus Hope, P.Eng, R.F.P., a senior representative
of the Pacheedaat Anderson Timber Holdings Limited Partnership (PATH). He assured me that efforts
will be made within Tree Farm License 61 to preserve the integrity of the Juan de Fuca Marine Trail.
Concerns such as visual quality objectives, travel corridors, old growth forest management and
scenic areas will be taken into consideration by PATH when it prepares a master plan and annual
allowable cut application for the Chief Forester of BC by May 2020.

It is my understanding that the Juan de Fuca Marine Trail will be explicitly mentioned in the PATH
master plan.

| request that you please ask the Chief Forester to note the above concerns when he reviews the
proposed PATH master plan and allowable annual cut application.

General Page 1

18 of 36



Respectfully yours,
s.22
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FW: Website Launch + Upcoming Community Events

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:24 PM

Subject | FW: Website Launch + Upcoming Community Events

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

To XT:McCulloch, Larry FLNR:IN

Sent Wednesday, February 14, 2018 9:47 AM
HI Larry,

Trying to keep you up to date on the process. New community events added — 100 mile the closest
one now. Not sure what other communities will be added. Doesn’t look like PG has been visited

yet...so maybe?

Tristan

From: BC Flood and Wildfire Review [mailto:info=bcfloodfirereview.ca@mail50.atl161.mcsv.net] On
Behalf Of BC Flood and Wildfire Review

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 9:37 AM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: Website Launch + Upcoming Community Events

Website Launch

We are pleased to announce the launch of the BC Flood and Wildfire Review
website.

The completed site contains an overview of the review itself, details on scheduled
community engagement events and how you can provide us with feedback, and
answers to frequently asked questions.

Please visit the site at: www.bcfloodfirereview.ca to learn more about the review or
to get involved.

New community events added!

The review held the first of its community events this past week including: February
5 in Kamloops, February 6 in Cache Creek, and February 13 in Williams Lake.

We will continue the review's in-person public events in Alexis Creek on Thursday,

February 15 from 2:00pm - 8:00pm, and in Merritt and 100 Mile House in the coming
weeks.
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Alexis Creek-area Open House

Merritt-area Open House

100 Mile House-area Open House

update your preferences  unsubscribe from this list
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FW: Wildfire & Flood Review

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:19 PM

Subject | FW: Wildfire & Flood Review

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

To Mahoney, Leslie LASS:EX

Sent Friday, February 2, 2018 3:49 PM
Hello Leslie,

Here's the link to the web-site with information on submission processes and engagement sessions.
http://bcfloodfirereview.ca/

and telephone number: 1-800-799-6677.

If you need anything else please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Thanks,

Tristan Jones

Executive Assistant to the

Honourable Doug Donaldson

Minister of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural Development

t 778.584.4285 f 250.387.1040
The contents of- this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also
be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this

transmission in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its attachments, if any.

From: Purdy, Sandra FLNR:EX

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2018 3:21 PM

To: Munroe, Ryan FLNR:EX

Cc: Thomas, Vivian P GCPE:EX; Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX; Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX
Subject: Wildfire & Flood Review

Hi Ryan,

Call from Leslie at 250-952-5885, MLA Mitzi Dean, NDP Metchosin constit office.
Wanting to know if a Wildfire and Flood Review — Emergency Review Process, is open for public to
participate?

Could someone call Leslie please.

Thanks,

Sandra

Sandra Purdy

Administrative Assistant to the

Honourable Doug Donaldson

Minister of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural Development

t 250.387-6240 f 250.387.1040
The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also
be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this

transmission in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its attachments, if any.
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Meeting with Minister Donaldson Feb 14th

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:19 PM

Subject | Meeting with Minister Donaldson Feb 14th

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

To 5.22

Sent Monday, February 5, 2018 4:25 PM
Hello Anita,

We just received a letter from the Simgiget’'m Gitwangak Society, dated January 25th requesting a
meeting with Minister Donaldson on February 14, 2018. Unfortunately, he is unable to
accommodate this request as the Legislature is sitting and he is required to be in Victoria.

Thank you,

Tristan Jones

Executive Assistant to the

Honourable Doug Donaldson

Minister of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural Development

t 778.584.4285 f 250.387.1040
The contents of- this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also
be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this

transmission in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its attachments, if any.
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RE: BC Timber Sales' response to Simgiget'm Gitwangak Society

letter

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:20 PM

Subject | RE: BC Timber Sales' response to Simgiget'm Gitwangak Society letter

. From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

I To . Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX

I Cc I Donaldson, Doug FLNR:EX

I Sent - Tuesday, February 13, 2018 3:18 PM
Yes,
MDD indicated he would call them to encourage them to work with staff.
Tristan

From: Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 2:11 PM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: FW: BC Timber Sales' response to Simgiget'm Gitwangak Society letter
Can we close the log requesting meeting with MDD?

Response sent Feb 9t attached.

From: Fitzpatrick, Adrienne FLNR:EX

Sent: Friday, February 9, 2018 2:26 PM

To: Minister, FLNR FLNR:EX

Subject: BC Timber Sales' response to Simgiget'm Gitwangak Society letter

Dear Minister Donaldson,

Attached for your review is BC Timber Sales’ response to a Simgiget'm Gitwangak
Society letter dated January 25, 2018 (also attached).
Please call if you have any questions or concerns.
Best regards,

Adrienne Fitzpatrick, MA

First Nations Consultation Officer

Skeena Business Area

BC Timber Sales, Timber Operations

200-5220 Keith Road

Terrace, BC V8G 1L1

(250) 638-5115
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RE: Bison Farming

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:20 PM

Subject | RE: Bison Farming

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

To Tegart.MLA, Jackie LASS:EX

Sent Friday, February 2, 2018 2:38 PM
Hi Lori,

The Resource Stewardship Division has reached out to Mr. Vere directly to set up a meeting with
Executive Director Ward Trotter. Tentative dates are Feb 15 or Feb 19.

All the best,

Tristan

From: Tegart.MLA, Jackie [mailto:Jackie.Tegart.MLA@leg.bc.ca]

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 2:30 PM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Cc: Bernard s.22

Subject: RE: Bison Farming

Hi Tristan,

I understand that ADM Tom Ethier’s office has not reached out to Bernard Vere yet to arrange a meeting with
the BC Bison Association. Could you please follow up with them on their commitment to contact Mr. Vere.
Thank you.

Lori

Lori Pilon

Constituency Assistant

to MLA Jackie Tegart

Fraser Nicola

405 Railway Avenue, PO Box 279
Ashcroft, British Columbia VOK 1A0
Office: (250) 453-9726

Toll Free : 1 (877) 378-4802

From: Tegart.MLA, Jackie

Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 2:52 PM

To: 'Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX' <Tristan.Jones@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: 'Bernard s.22

Subject: RE: Bison Farming

Hello Tristan,

Further to your email below, MLA Tegart has received another email from Bernard Vere advising that they
have not received a follow up call from ADM Tom Ethier. They would like to arrange to meet as quickly as
possible and would need some time to coordinate executive members from all over the province to attend.
Could you please arrange for someone to call Bernard Vere back in order to firm up details for a meeting?
Thank you so much Tristan.

Regards,

Lori

Lori Pilon

Constituency Assistant

to MLA Jackie Tegart

Fraser Nicola

405 Railway Avenue, PO Box 279
Ashcroft, British Columbia VOK 1A0
Office: (250) 453-9726

Toll Free : 1 (877) 378-4802

From: Jones, Trist-an FLNR:EX [mailto:Tristan.Jones@gov.bc.ca]
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Sent: Thursday, November 23, 2017 3:46 PM

To: Pilon, Lori <Lori.Pilon@leg.bc.ca>; Tegart.MLA, Jackie <Jackie.Tegart. MLA@leg.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: Bison Farming

Hello Lori,

The Deputy Minister’s office has advised me that it would be most beneficial for the BC Bison
Association to meet with the Resource Stewardship Division. The request has been referred to
Assistant Deputy Minister Tom Ethier’s office, and they will communicate directly with the BC Bison
Association.

| have cc’d Mr. Vere on this, if he has any questions he can contact me directly.

Thank you,

Tristan Jones

Executive Assistant to the

Honourable Doug Donaldson

Minister of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural Development

t778.584.4285 f 250.387.1040
The contents of‘ this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also
be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this

transmission in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its attachments, if any.

From: Tegart.MLA, Jackie [mailto:Jackie.Tegart.MLA@leg.bc.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2017 11:37 AM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: RE: Bison Farming

Hi Tristan,

This issue is very important to the BC Bison Association. Representatives from the Association would like to
discuss this in more detail with the Deputy Minister. Are you able to arrange for a meeting with the DM on
their behalf?

They have indicated that they can meet in Victoria at Deputy Minister Sheldan’s convenience.

Thank you.

Lori

Lori Pilon

Constituency Assistant

to MLA Jackie Tegart

Fraser Nicola

405 Railway Avenue, PO Box 279
Ashcroft, British Columbia VOK 1A0
Office: (250) 453-9726

Toll Free : 1 (877) 378-4802
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RE: Canadian Mountain Holidays - Meeting Request - Week of 12
Feb 2018

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:19 PM

Subject | RE: Canadian Mountain Holidays - Meeting Request - Week of 12 Feb 2018

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX
I To . Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX
I Cc I MeclLaren, Kenn FLNR:EX
'Sent | Friday, February 2, 2018 3:54 PM

| think it should probably stay at staff level, we should give them a heads up and get their advice.
EWN #235695

Tristan

From: Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2018 3:22 PM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Cc: MclLaren, Kenn FLNR:EX

Subject: FW: Canadian Mountain Holidays - Meeting Request - Week of 12 Feb 2018

Hi,

They are looking for a meeting week of Feb 12"... week is pretty much committed. Advice on this
request please and thank you.

From: Nicole Johnson [mailto:njohnson@globalpublic.com]

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2018 12:47 PM

To: Minister, FLNR FLNR:EX

Cc: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX; Katie Shaw

Subject: Canadian Mountain Holidays - Meeting Request - Week of 12 Feb 2018

The Honourable Doug Donaldson

Minister

Ministry of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations & Rural Development

Meeting Request for Week of 12 Feb 2018

Dear Minister Donaldson,

| am writing to request a meeting between yourself and Mr. Dave Butler, Director of Sustainability
with Canadian Mountain Holidays (CMH) LP.

CMH is a leading North American sustainable tourism operator, providing world famous mountain-
based adventure tourism in B.C. Mr. Butler would like to introduce himself to the new NDP
government, identify CMH'’s footprint in B.C. for current and proposed activities, as well as identify
areas where the company can work collaboratively with government moving forward.

Mr. Butler will be in Victoria during the week of 12 February 2018, and would very much appreciate
an opportunity to speak with you about a new heli-ski lodge on CMH’s tenure in the Cariboo
Mountains.

| have been asked, along with my colleague, Ms. Katie Shaw, who is cc’d on this email, to help
schedule and coordinate this discussion. If you could kindly let me know as soon as possible if a
meeting can be accommodated, that would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your time in considering this request and | look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,

Nicole Johnson

Research Analyst

Global Public Affairs

510 Yates Street, Third Floor

Victoria, B.C. VBW 1K8

Phone: 250-893-4374

njohnson@globalpublic.com

www.globalpublicaffairs.ca
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RE: deforestation

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:24 PM

Subject | RE: deforestation

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

To Robertson, Paige LASS:EX

Sent Friday, February 16, 2018 8:32 AM
Hi Paige,

| have been trying to clean up my in box and came across this reply from staff to your constituent’s
request for information regarding the Zero Net Deforestation Act. | am sorry for the tardiness in my
reply. If you require further information please let me know.
The Zero Net Deforestation Act did not come into force, nor were any regulations passed to support
it.
| have included some information below, in case you want to fill in some additional context and
background in the response.. If a more specific question comes back, please let me know. | hope this
helps.
e There have been no uplifts in Annual Allowable Cuts as a result of the 2017 fires.
e Existing harvest can be focused on the salvage of fire killed trees.
e All restriction on the land base to protect non-timber values remain in place unless an
exemption is provided by government staff as permitted by statute.
e An exemption is provided when harvest and rehabilitation of the wildlife habitat area is
considered more beneficial than leaving the area to recover naturally.
Thank you,
Tristan Jones
Executive Assistant to the
Honourable Doug Donaldson

Minister of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural Development
t 778.584.4285 f 250.387.1040

The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also
be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this
transmission in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its attachments, if any.

From: Robertson, Paige [mailto:Paige.Robertson@leg.bc.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 3:44 PM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Cc: Ng, PoWah LASS:EX

Subject: deforestation

Tristan

Could you please provide some information on the progress of the Zero Net
Deforestation Act that was brought in in 2010. We have a constituent that is
very concerned about deforestation especially with reference to removal of
wildlife habitat and reference to fires.

Thank you.

Paige Robertson
Constituency Assistant to
John Yap, MLA
Richmond-Steveston

P: 604-241-8452

F: 604-241-3493

Twitter: @john_yap
Facebook: johnyapsteveston
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RE: Friends of the Seven Sisters

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:21 PM

Subject | RE: Friends of the Seven Sisters

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

To 'nancy pedersen'

Sent Tuesday, February 13, 2018 10:13 AM
Hi Nancy,

| have asked the Minister for information on the follow-up with Minister Heyman. I'll get back to you
as soon as | hear anything.

Thank you,

Tristan

From: nancy pedersen [s-22

Sent: Friday, February 9, 2018 12:53 PM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: Friends of the Seven Sisters

Hi Tristan -

We just wanted to follow up on our meeting last month with the Mlnister. Jevan Hansard did
call us a couple of days later to tell us his team was indeed looking into our concerns and he
felt we had some very valid ones.

Our group was wondering, though, if anything came of the intention of Minister Donaldson

to speak with Minister Heyman. He said he would bring up the park perspective and role and
also speak to him re the professional reliance concerns.

Is there anything you can update us on at this point??
thanks so much Tristan!!

Nancy Pedersen
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RE: Invitation to BCAFN Special Chiefs Assembly

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:21 PM

Subject | RE: Invitation to BCAFN Special Chiefs Assembly

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

To Dick, Jolleen IRR:EX

Sent Tuesday, February 13, 2018 9:50 AM
Hi Jolleen,

Just wanted to let you know that MDD will be attending, in case MSF wants to speak with him
regarding anything prior to the PG meeting.

Hope all is well.

Tristan

From: Dick, Jolleen IRR:EX

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 4:26 PM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: RE: Invitation to BCAFN Special Chiefs Assembly

Hi Tristan

| believe we are sending regrets as MSF is unavailable to travel to PG those dates. We have a constit
event on the 9t"..

Will confirm with our SMA’s that regrets will be sent.

Jolleen

From: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 4:15 PM

To: Dick, Jolleen IRR:EX

Subject: FW: Invitation to BCAFN Special Chiefs Assembly

Hi Jolleen,

Is MSF attending this?

Tristan

From: Maitland, Julie [mailto:Julie.Maitland@leg.bc.ca]

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 3:21 PM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: FW: Invitation to BCAFN Special Chiefs Assembly

From: Curtis Bedwell [mailto:curtis.bedwell@bcafn.ca]

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 3:02 PM

To: Donaldson.MLA, Doug <Doug.Donaldson.MLA@Ieg.bc.ca>

Cc: Maureen Grant <maureen.buchan@bcafn.ca>

Subject: Invitation to BCAFN Special Chiefs Assembly

Good afternoon Honourable Minister,

Please see attached for an invitation to attend and address the BC Chiefs-in-Assembly at the
BCAFN Special Chiefs Assembly, occurring March 8-9, 2018, at the Ramada Inn, in Prince
George, BC.

Please have your staff be in touch with respect to your availability.

Best,

Curtis Bedwell, Policy Analyst

BC Assembly of First Nations

312-345 Chief Alex Thomas Way

Kamloops, BC V2H 1H1

Office: 250.314.1567

Cell: 250.682.1582

Email: curtis.bedwell@bcafn.ca

This message is intended for the sole use of the intended recipient. The message and any files transmitted with it
may contain material that is confidential and/or legally privileged. Any review, reliance or distribution by others or
forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact
the sender and delete all copies.
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RE: Land application

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:17 PM

Subject | RE: Land application

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

To 'Ted Ramsey'

Sent Tuesday, February 6, 2018 10:12 AM
Hi Ted,

| have passed your enquiry along and will let you know when | get any information regarding a
contact for Community Forest Licensing.

All the best,
Tristan

From: Ted Ramsey [mailis.22

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 4:54 PM
To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: Land application

Hi Tristan missed this info

Land Application re seniors center is
Under Ability Society

Application # 100238337

Thank you

TR

Sent from my iPhone
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RE: Pper for Donaldson

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:16 PM

Subject | RE: Pper for Donaldson

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

To 'Ted Ramsey'

Sent Tuesday, February 6, 2018 10:32 AM
Hi Ted,

| have brought this to Doug’s attention and asked for some information regarding this situation. | will
let you know what | find out.

MLA Ross should bring this to the attention of the Bruce Ralston — Minister of Jobs, Trade and
Technology.

Thank you,

Tristan

From: Ted Ramsey [mailtcS-22

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 3:47 PM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: Fwd: Pper for Donaldson

Hi Tristan, This needs attention re some

training/ good job opportunities for local Notthern folks, it is a small ask, basically

2 Ministers talking and one sentence?

Allan Lanctoc and I met with Ellis Ross

Today Re this issue , he agrees and will likely want to talk with Doug and?

So please have a look, and pass to Doug

If possible.

We have gotten the application for crown

Land to Smithers , Re Seniors centre I recently meet with you folks at your office.

The application is sorta Vague for us folks who don’t know how to make an application.? But
It 1S 1N

I don’t know if it’s appropriate for your office to follow that application, but that’s a area we
need help in !

Thank you for your time

Cheers TR

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Floyd Wickie <%%?

Date: January 31, 2018 at 9:23:56 AM PST
To: Ted Ramsey s.22
Cec: Allan Lanctot Lo <522
Subject: Pper for for Donaldy
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RE: Pper for Donaldson

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:23 PM

Subject | RE: Pper for Donaldson

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

To 'Ted Ramsey'

Sent Wednesday, February 7, 2018 8:10 AM
Hi Ted,

Just an update:

Work BC now falls under the Ministry of Advanced Education, Skills and Training - Minister Melanie
Mark. | would highly recommend that you send a letter along with the paper you attached to her
office as well as passing the info on to Scott. The more it gets in front of Ministry eyes and ears the
better, so if others send letters as well that will help too. Individualized letters have more impact
than form letters as well.

I will get back to you with any information that they give me as well.

Honourable Melanie Mark

Minister of Advanced Education, Skills and Training

PO Box 9080 Stn Prov Govt

Victoria, BC V8W 9E2

Tristan Jones

From: Ted Ramsey [mailto;$-22

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 5:52 PM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: Re: Pper for Donaldson

Thank you

Cheers TR

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 6, 2018, at 10:32 AM, Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX <Tristan.Jones @ gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Ted,

| have brought this to Doug’s attention and asked for some information regarding this
situation. | will let you know what | find out.

MLA Ross should bring this to the attention of the Bruce Ralston — Minister of Jobs, Trade and
Technology.

Thank you,

Tristan

From: Ted Ramsey [mailto:522 .

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 3:47 PM

To: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: Fwd: Pper for Donaldson

Hi Tristan, This needs attention re some

training/ good job opportunities for local Notthern folks, it is a small ask, basically
2 Ministers talking and one sentence?

Allan Lanctoc and I met with Ellis Ross

Today Re this issue , he agrees and will likely want to talk with Doug and?

So please have a look, and pass to Doug

If possible.

We have gotten the application for crown

Land to Smithers , Re Seniors centre I recently meet with you folks at your office.
The application is sorta Vague for us folks who don’t know how to make an
application.? But it is in
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I don’t know if it’s appropriate for your office to follow that application, but that’s a
area we need help in !

Thank you for your time

Cheers TR

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Floyd Wickie <s.22

Date: January 31, 2018 at 9:23:56 AM PST
To: Ted Ramsey 522

Cc: Allan Lanctot Lo <s.22

Subject: Pper for for Donaldy
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RE: Scan From <Device Name>

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:24 PM

Subject | RE: Scan From <Device Name>

From Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

To Stone, Lynne TRAN:EX

Cc McLaren, Kenn FLNR:EX; Renneberg, Tim FLNR:EX; Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX
Sent Wednesday, February 14, 2018 9:15 AM

Hi Lynne,

Thanks for the attached. We had already received. | have spoken with Mr. Keller directly to let him
know when MDD will be touring the North Island(Mar 20-22) and we will be confirming meeting
plans with in the next week or so. | will let you know when we have meetings confirmed.
Thanks,

Tristan

From: Stone, Lynne TRAN:EX

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 9:09 AM

To: Renneberg, Tim FLNR:EX; McLaren, Kenn FLNR:EX

Cc: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX

Subject: FW: Scan From

Hi,

Please see attached letters. | understand that there is a meeting in the works for March with Ralph
Keller and the Discovery Island Tourism Group.

Has someone advised Mr. Keller of this? If not would it be possible to do so.

Also could you please loop me back in when this has happened.

With thanks,

Lynne

Lynne Stone

Executive Assistant to Hon. Claire Trevena

Minister of Transportation and Infrastructure

Phone: 778-676-3562

From: Perry, Alisma, TRAN:EX

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 6:08 PM

To: Carstairs, Mary LASS:EX

Cc: Stone, Lynne TRAN:EX

Subject: FW: Scan From

Hi team, forwarding the attached correspondence to you as this appears to be a constituent issue.
From: APERRY [mailto:Alisma.Perry@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 6:00 PM

To: Perry, Alisma, TRAN:EX

Subject: Scan From
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Re: Wildfire & Flood Review

Friday, February 22, 2019
3:22 PM

Subject | Re: Wildfire & Flood Review

From
To

Sent

Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX
5.22

Monday, February 12, 2018 12:27 PM

That’s great, I'm glad he got the chance to be heard!
Happy family day.
Tristan

Sent from my iPhone
On Feb 11, 2018, at 11:38 AM, Dean & Vera's22 =~ » wrote:

Hi Tristan,

Thanks for the info.

Dean had a chance to speak at a meeting with the Wildfire Review panel in Kelowna last week
and that went well.

Thanks again,

Vera

From: Jones, Tristan FLNR:EX [mailto:Tristan.Jones@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: Monday, February 05, 2018 12:39 PM

To s.22

Subject: FW: Wildfire & Flood Review

Hellis.22

| understand you left a message here at the constituency office regarding the wildfire review.
Right now the closest community open house looks like Williams Lake on February 13, but
the site also says that other community open house’s may be added.

There is an option to provide written submissions until March as well. It is all laid out on the
website.

As this an independent process and not managed by FLNRORD staff, this is all the information |
have.

Here's the link to the web-site with information on submission processes and engagement
sessions.

http://bcfloodfirereview.ca/

and telephone number: 1-800-799-6677.

Hope this helps,

Tristan

General Page |

36 of 36



